
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orillia Midwives is offering a new registrant position, pending funding, starting in May (flexible). 

 

Who we are: 

Orillia Midwives is a practice of 6 midwives who work closely together in two teams of two or three. We have great 

working relationships with the Obstetrical & Pediatric teams at our level II hospital and a small catchment area. We run 

epidurals but not oxytocin. We work a variety of call schedules. 

 

If you are interested please email resumes to info@orilliamidwives.com 
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